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According to D'Lois L. Jones, Certified Shorthand Reporter, who has been taking 
the minutes of the Supreme Court Advisory Committee meetings since 1994, the 
Supreme Court Advisory Committee did not meet in 1998 and their first meeting 
in 1999 was in October. William F. Wolfe was the court reporter who attended the 
meeting for Ms. Jones who could not attend because of the birth of her child in 
September of 1999. 


